
From: Catherine Ives 

Sent: 26 August 2022 06:52 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Support for St. Paul's School Planning 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Hello, 

I can't seem to find the comments for the following:  

Planning Application - 2022/2022/P 
Site AddressSt Pauls Primary School Elsworthy Road London Camden 
NW3 3DS  
 
 

I support option 2, opening up the space. 
Thanks, 
Catherine 

 


